
Advance Notice 
November 10, 2022 
 
 
 
Report Out on the School Board Town Hall - Board 
 
 
Action to be taken: Presented for information only. 
 
 
The Issaquah School Board held a Town Hall meeting on November 2, 2022 at 
Maywood Middle School. 
 
A brief summary will be provided for public information. 
 
 

 


